
February 20, 2024 
 
Re: HETS Academy 
 
To the HETS Academy Review Team: 
 
The project I would like to implement is making our online orientations more accessible beyond ADA 
compliance.   I would like to see the orientations and onboarding materials be more inclusive of 
students from other cultures, include resources we have on campus for different populations, review 
word choices, etc.    It is part of our university's and  Southeast Online's mission to include access; hence, 
I want to focus on making the materials more accessible to broader student populations. 
 


